
ONPA and EY Hold Exit Conference for Chuuk 
State Audit on October 7, 2025, Palikir, Pohnpei

The Office of the National Public Auditor (ONPA) held an exit conference on Tuesday, 
October 7, 2025, to discuss the results of the Chuuk State Single Audit for the fiscal year 
2023. The session was led by the Ernst & Young (EY) audit team, who delivered a 
thorough presentation of the audit findings and observations.

The conference brought together representatives from ONPA, Chuuk State Government, 
and EY for an open and constructive discussion on the audit results. Participants 
actively engaged by asking questions and seeking clarification on the key findings and 
recommendations presented by the EY team.
The discussion also focused on the way forward for the next audit cycle, including steps 
to strengthen Chuuk State’s financial management, compliance processes, and overall 
accountability.

The ONPA expresses its gratitude to the EY team and Chuuk State officials for their 
cooperation and participation throughout the audit process. The exit conference serves 
as another important step in promoting transparency, accountability, and continuous 
improvement in managing public funds across the Federated States of Micronesia.


